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Sirs,
 I am firmly in favour of the re-opening of the airport for freight and passenger use, 100%
so.
  The Isle of Thanet has high unemployment along with the whole of East Kent. This
proposal will provide many direct jobs for  Thanet and even more in the wider  area of East
Kent and I feel sure will provide an impetus for tourism to improve especially in the hotel
trade for which Thanet has traditionally been renowned.
  The whole area will be regenerated, a need that is long overdue.

 I have been resident in Thanet for 65 years.

 Yours Sincerely,

 Tony Laming,
 Ramsgate.
 




